
TO MEDIA: 

 No Charleston County Government staff members are going to the S.C. Transportation 

Infrastructure Bank Board (SCTIB) meeting on Aug. 7 

 There is no meeting currently scheduled between Charleston County Councilmembers and the 

SCTIB 

 There is no presentation planned from Charleston County to the SCTIB 

 For your information, see attached SCTIB agenda for their Aug. 7 meeting that shows Charleston 

County is not on the agenda (http://sctib.sc.gov/Documents/Agenda August 7,  2013.pdf). 

 

Helpful links: 

 Official I-526 website: http://www.scdot.org/MCE/ 

 Charleston County Council’s page for information related to I-526: 

http://www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/Council/index.htm 
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